
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           10th June 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
We would like to invite you to have lunch with us on Wednesday 17th July. This will you give you the 
opportunity to taste our freshly prepared food your child enjoys each lunch time. The kitchen team will 
be preparing a delicious meal with the choice of the following: 
 
Dinner 
 
Option 1: Roast Beef and Yorkshire Pudding 
 
Option 2: Meat Free Balls with Yorkshire Pudding  
 
A selection of puddings will be available on the day for you to choose from. 
 
The cost of an adult lunch with dessert is £3.50. The children will be going into lunch at 12.00pm so 
please arrive at school for 11.45am.  
 
If you would like to join your child, please make payment and select your menu option by 12:30pm on 
Thursday 4th July via your child’s Scopay account. We look forward to sharing our lunchtime 
experience with you and hope you are able to come along. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Thomas & Miss Davies 
 
Year 3 Teacher 
Muxton Primary School 


